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August 25, 2016      REFER TO:  2016-0168 
 
Mr. Lukas Knight  
21735-57527549@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Dear Mr. Knight: 
 
This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request dated November 23, 2015 
and received by the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (“ATF”) on 
November 23, 2015, in which you requested records concerning All Records and Reports 
regarding the safety of diketones - diacetyl, acetylacetone and hexane - 2, 5 dione especially as 
flavorants.  Your request has been assigned number 2016-0168.  Please refer to this number on 
any future correspondence.   
 
Based upon the information contained in your request, I have forwarded the request to Alcohol 
and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) for a direct response to you.  You can directly contact 
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) with the information below: 
 

Quinton Mason 
Disclosure Program Manager 

US Dept of Treasury Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) 
Regulations and Rulings Division, Box 12 

1310 G Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20220 

 
You may also contact the Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau’s FOIA Public Liaison, 
Quinton Mason at 202-882-9904. 
 
Please note that your FOIA request is being administratively closed with the Disclosure Division.  
You may contact our FOIA Public Liaisons, Darryl Webb or Johnny Rosner, at (202) 648-7390, 
for any further assistance and to discuss any aspect of your request. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie M. Boucher 

Chief, Disclosure Division 


